
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: JOSHUA.DAWSEY@dowjones.comJOSHUA.DAWSEY@dowjones.com
CC: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/20/2015 6:55:27 PM
Subject: Follow up

On background: the first family plans to attend Sunday worship at Mother Emanuel. 
 

Quote from Rob Godfrey, Haley deputy chief of staff: "We understand everyone's desire to have 
policy discussions. Rest assured we will be having them. But right now, Governor Haley is focused on 
tomorrow's re-opening of Mother Emanuel, lifting up and strengthening the church family which lost 
nine of its members, and on healing our state and community as we prepare to honor nine of our own 
this week."
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